
Notice of Public Hearing 

Contemplated Annexation 

Case No. AX-24-010 

RISINGER ROAD 

The City of Fort Worth is considering annexing the property noted above and is providing you 

notice of the proposed annexation. 

On August 13, 2024, the City Council is expected to begin following the schedule below for the proposed 

annexation public hearings and the City Council’s final action. 

Tuesday, August 13, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.: 1st Public Hearing 

Tuesday, August 27, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.: 2nd Public Hearing 

Tuesday, September 17, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.: Vote on annexation 

Persons interested in this annexation will be given the opportunity to be heard.  

Once the City Council meeting agenda is posted to the city’s website on Thursday, residents must register no 

later than two hours before the start of the meeting for both day and evening meetings. 

For additional information on how to appear or speak before City Council press the link below. 

https://www.fortworthtexas.gov/departments/citysecretary/appear-at-council. 

https://www.fortworthtexas.gov/departments/citysecretary/appear-at-council

